
 

Park Street School Volunteer Breakfast 

To show our appreciation to ALL those persons who have 

volunteered in so many ways this year, we would like 

to invite you to a Continental Breakfast.   

Where:  Park Street School Library 

When:  Wednesday, May 24, 2017 

Time:  8:00 a.m. – 10:00 a.m. 

               

      Many thanks for helping us make 

Park Street School “The Best Possible Place to Grow”. 

 

 


